
From: @ksz-bcss.fgov.be 
Sent: 04 March 2022 07:57 
To: EHEALTH NETWORK; @health.fgov.be 
Cc: EU DIGITAL COVID CERTIFICATE COMMITTEE 
Subject: RE: Reminder: BE - Number of issued DCCs - Art 16(1) Report - 

reminder 
 
Dear, 
 
We just updated the figures for Belgium on the EU website 
(https://webgate.ec.europa.eu/fpfis/wikis/display/eHN/Statistics+and+reporting).  
Please note, our reporting does not distinguish between RAT or PCR tests for the issued TST certificates. 
 
 
Here they are: 

Vac:        27.843.418 
Tst:       14.657.908 
Rec:      2.782.364 
 
Total:    45.283.690 

 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
Van: eHEALTH-NETWORK@ec.europa.eu [mailto:eHEALTH-NETWORx@xx.xxxopa.eu ]  
Verzonden: donderdag 3 maart 2022 16:33 
Aan: (KSZ-BCSS) < @ksz-bcss.fgov.be>; BE -  

@health.fgov.be> 
CC: EU-DIGITAL-COVID-CERTIFICATE-COMMITTEE@ec.europa.eu 
Onderwerp: Reminder: BE - Number of issued DCCs - Art 16(1) Report - reminder 
 
Dear eHealth Network Members, 
 
We are resending this email as a reminder.  
Could you please provide us with Belgium’s number of issued certificates (cut-off 28.02) as soon as 
possible.  
 
Thank you very much for your cooperation. 
 
Best regards,  
The eHealth Network Secretariat 
eHEALTH-NETWORK@EC.EUROPA.EU   
Please consider your impact on the environment before printing this email. 



 
From: EU DIGITAL COVID CERTIFICATE COMMITTEE <EU-DIGITAL-COVID-CERTIFICATE-
COMMITTEE@ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 4:01 PM 
To: @ksz-bcss.fgov.be 
Cc:  (CNECT) < @ec.europa.eu>;  (CNECT) 
< @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: BE - Number of issued DCCs - Art 16(1) Report 
Importance: High 
 
Dear  
 
Article 16(1) of the EU DCC Regulation 2021/953 requires the Commission to submit a report by 31 
March 2022 to the European Parliament and to the Council, which shall include an overview of the 
number of certificates issued. Since the entry into force of the Regulation, we have been collecting 
statistics from Member States via the eHealth Network on the number of issued certificates. We thank 
you for having provided us with this valuable information to date. It has not only kept interested 
stakeholders informed of progress of implementation but has also demonstrated to interested third 
countries the significant impact that the DCC is having. 
 
To ensure the accuracy of our reporting, we would like to confirm with you the cumulative number of 
certificates issued up to 28 February 2022. The numbers below are based on the most recent 
information we have received from you. If this information is incorrect, please update it accordingly: 
 Vaccination certificates                     17.440.792 
 NAAT/PCR test certificates                  5.822.096 
 RAT test certificates                                               
 Recovery certificates                                608.250 

 
Thank you very much for confirming these numbers by 1000 Tuesday 1 March 2022. 
 
With kind regards 
 
The EU Digital Covid Certificate Secretariat 

 

 
European Commission 
Directorate-General for Communications Networks, Content and Technology 
EU-DIGITAL-COVID-CERTIFICATE-COMMITTEE@ec.europa.eu 
 
https://ec.europa.eu/info/live-work-travel-eu/coronavirus-response/safe-covid-19-vaccines-europeans/eu-digital-
covid-certificate_en 
https://ec.europa.eu/health/ehealth/covid-19_en 
 
Please consider your impact on the environment before printing this email. 
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